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To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Vice President External 2022/23 Report #16

Dear Council,

This has been a more quiet week as I was out of the office early this week.

Press Conference on Talent Recruitment

Last week I was in Ottawa to be part of the launch of a joint campaign between CASA, Universities Canada, and
the Canadian Chamber of Commerce on addressing Canada’s talent shortage.

During my speech, I highlighted the importance of supporting grads and doctoral students, investing in WIL,
and removing barriers international students face.

GOTV

GOTV volunteer training will be beginning next week and I look forward to Aseel providing you with an update
of the campaign plans next week.

Best,

As always, thank you for taking the time to go through this report. I look forward to your questions and
comments.

Cheers,

Christian Fotang
Vice President External
University of Alberta Students’ Union
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